
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 1/20/2012 2:50:08 PM 
To: 'srt@cpuc.ca.gov' (srt@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: TURN/PG&E joint response to WMA January 13, 2012 Ex Parte 

Sarah-
Attached is an email version of the response to the Ex Partes that WMA did with some of the 

offices last week. Please call me if you have any questions. However please be aware that Monday, 
January 23, 2012, is the last day that an application for rehearing can be filed. As you know, if one is 
filed then future Ex Partes are prohibited. Have a great weekend, 

«...» 

SB GT&S 0445824 
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